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November 30, 2018

The Honorable City Council 
Office of the City Clerk 
Room 395, City Hall 
Mail Stop 160

Attention: Councilmember Monica Rodriguez
Chair, Information Technology and General Services Committee

Honorable Members:

Subject: Council File No. 18-0485 Single Stall Restrooms

Pursuant to motion (O’Farrell-Rodriguez) requesting the Los Angeles Department of 
Water and Power (LADWP) report to the Los Angeles City Council with information 
identifying the inventory of all single stall restrooms and the plan to implement Assembly 
Bill (AB) 1732 (Ting) which was approved by the State of California in September 2016, 
and required all single-user toilet facilities be identified as all-gender facilities as of 
March 1,2017.

LADWP is in compliance with AB 1732, having identified and completed installation of 
one all-gender restroom identification sign in the John Ferraro Office Building.

If you have any further questions or if additional information is required, please contact 
me at (213) 367-1338, or have your staff contact Ms. Winifred J. Yancy, Director, 
Legislative and Intergovernmental Affairs, at (213) 367-0025.

Sincerely,

David H. Wright 
General Manager

WJY:nsh
c: Councilmember Bob Blumenfield, Vice-Chair, Information Technology and General 

Services Committee
Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell, Member, Information Technology and General 

Services Committee 
Ms. Winifred J. Yancy
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